
August 20, 2024

Food Service Building Report

The summer food service program has come to an end on August 8th. We had a great summer in feeding the 
kids at all the sites and awesome staff this summer. We are gearing up for the upcoming school ahead and all 
the events/field trips.   

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the assistance 
they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail. The vision workers assisted warehouse staff in 
sorting and cleaning the warehouse in preparation for the upcoming move to the new building. 

The food service program does have vacancies; (2) assistant cook at BHS, (1) assistant cook at BMS. The 
supper program upon approval will heave; (1) site supervisor and (1) head cook. The supper program during 
the school year is funded through the Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) and is separate from the 
summer food program. This program will allow kids in sports/clubs/recreational activities to be fed. This is a 
great program. 

The Vision Volunteers assisted the warehouse staff in cleaning/sorting the warehouse to prepare for the 
upcoming move to the new building soon. Their help is highly appreciated because this was a lot work. 

At this time, the copy center clerk has been extremely busy with copy orders in preparing for the upcoming 
school year, and getting orders complete.   

The food service program looks forward to the new school with feeding the kids and happy tummies!

Attached are the reimbursements for the food service program for the month of August 2024.  

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


